March 19, 2024

Honorable Rep. Cruz
House of Representatives
State House

Smith St.

Providence, Rl 02903

Dear Representative,

I am here in full support of House Bill: 7988. This bill will level the playing field for local
Rhode Islanders. City and Towns all across the US are leaning towards on-line auctions were out
of state people bid. There is never advertisement done for Real estate, and its most of the time
locals never know about the sale until it’s too late.

I urge you to pass this bill.

/f{ ank you

y Andujar

17 Ruzzi St.
Cranston, Rl 02920



